
NOTICE 
OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF ALLEGHANY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

  

All meeting documents available online: alleghanywater.org 
 

Send an email to: alleghanywater@gmail.com for meeting notices. 
 

 

 

The Regularly Scheduled June 10th meeting has been 

cancelled. 

 

All business is being carried over to the regular meeting 

date of July 8, 2025. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upon request, Agendas will be made available in alternative formats to accommodate persons with disabilities.  Please make your request to District Secretary, 

P.O. Box 860, Alleghany CA 95910 specifying your disability and the format in which you would like to receive this Agenda and future Agendas as well. 


